
Tepeyac Receives a 50K Challenge Grant
Our Lady of Tepeyac High School has received a generous Challenge Grant from a Chicago area

foundation.   Any new or increased donation made to Tepeyac between now and October 1, 2023

will be matched, dollar for dollar, up to $50,000.   

Join us in reaching our goal and make your gift today!

Read more at www.ourladyoftepeyac.org/challenge


